
WMKE-CD Milwaukee, WI 

Reduced Power Notification 

WMKE-CD (Facility ID: 35091) experienced a malfunction with an amplifier on September 25, 

2017 and has been operating at reduced power since that date.    

WMKE-CD will need to operate at reduced power until such time as the amplifier can be fixed. 

The parts are backlogged due to the high demand generated by stations effected by the hurricanes, 

and we expect to have the parts available to repair the issue in the next several weeks.  
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